
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PERRIS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

143 East First Street 
Perris, CA  92570 
(951) 657-3118

April 4, 2025 
Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration – Sky View 
Elementary School – New 2-Story Classroom Building and Kitchen 
Expansion Project.  

Notice is hereby given that the Perris Elementary School District 
has completed an Initial Study and Mitigated Negative Declaration 
(IS-MND) in accordance with the California Environmental Quality 
Act for Sky View Elementary. 

The proposed project and the IS-MND will be considered by the 
Governing Board at a public hearing on Thursday, April 10, 2025, at 
5:30 PM at the Perris School District Office. Any interested party or 
agent may appear and be heard.  

Francine M. Story, CBO 

/s/ Francine Story


